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January 10, 2017

The Honorable Nikki G. Haley
Office of the Governor

State House, st floor 1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201

Dear Governor Haley:

On behalf of the College of Charleston and the Board of Trustees, [ cordially invite you to
a reception recognizing members of the South Carolina General Assembly and their staffs
for supporting the College. The reception will take place at 6 p.m., February 8, 2017, at
The Palmetto Club, 1231 Sumter Street, Columbia. Complimentary valet parking will be
available.

Please contact my office by e-mail at RSVP@cofc.edu or by phone at 843.953.5757, by
Thursday, February 2, 2017, to let us know whether you will be able to attend.

Thank you for all that you do for the College of Charleston and South Carolina. 1 look
forward to seeing you.

Best regards,

Glenn F. McConnell '69

843.953.5500 | MCCONNELLGF@COFC.EDU
66 GEORGE ST.| CHARLESTON, SC 29424-0001



